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From: Jennifer Stirk
To: Leonard Marion; Whidden, Brad; 
Subject: Re:
Date: Friday, February 17, 2012 9:47:14 AM


Brad, 
 
On behalf of Mr. Marion we have received the referenced email. 
 
Thanks, 
Jennifer Stirk 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 
 
>>> "Whidden, Brad" <Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us> 2/16/2012 5:00 PM 
>>> 
Dear  Mr. Marion 
 
Attached is an Adobe Acrobat version of the solid waste "Response to 
Request for Pumping of Stormwater "  from the Central District of the 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection. 
 
Please inform us of receipt of this document within three (3) business 
days by clicking the 'Reply' button or via e-mail at: 
Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us<mailto:Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us> or 
by phone: 407.897.4304 
 
You will need Adobe Acrobat to view the attachment. A free viewer is 
available at http://www.adobe.com/. 
 
If you would like to have a hard copy sent to you, please e-mail your 
request to me. 
 
 
Brad Whidden 
Environmental Specialist II 
Fl. Department of Environmental Protection 
3319 Maguire Blvd, Ste 232 
Orlando, FL 32803-3767 
Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us<mailto:Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us> 
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Phone: (407) 897-4315 
 
 
 
Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you 
received from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer 
Survey<http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us>. 
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